

Dear DCS Families,

On behalf of the PTF Leadership Team, allow me to invite you to join us in supporting our beloved school and furthering its ministry to our students, staff and community. One way you can do this is by reviewing the attached volunteer form and returning it to DCS as soon as possible. You can also help by utilizing a unique and easy fundraiser that does not require selling and will not cost a penny more than you already spend!

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce our gift card fundraiser that is year round and provides great benefit to our school and directly to you as well! Please review the following information:

How does the Scrips Gift Card Program work? The gift card program is SIMPLE... We buy gift cards at a discount from United Scrips and sell them to you at face value. The school profits from the difference. We also purchase gift cards from local restaurants and businesses who allow us a generous percentage of profit. You can use these gift cards for everyday purchases as well as for gifts. You may enter orders online at <a href="https://www.scripzone.com">www.scripzone.com</a>, via email (<a href="https://www.scripzone.com">ptf@warriorweb.us</a>) or on a paper form (available in the DCS office). All orders must be submitted by Tuesday morning at 11:00a.m. for processing. Gift cards will be sent home (or may be picked up in the office) on Thursday afternoon. Please remember to remit payment to the office when ordering.

**How does this help the school?** The Scrips GIFT CARD program provides each student with FREE membership in IXL Math, an online K5-12<sup>th</sup> math review/tutorial that is used in the classroom and at home as well. It also provides for additional classroom resources as well as enabling us to provide seasonal support to our wonderful faculty and staff.

How does this help your family? The Scrips GIFT CARD program provides tuition credit! Once your family has reached \$100 in profit per child or \$250 in profit for a family of three or more, then 25% of all profit generated will be applied to your tuition for the following academic year. The program runs from July 1st to June 30th. Any gift card profits that you generate during this time frame will be counted toward your goal. This amount would be available to you as a credit to the August tuition payment. For example, any tuition credit generated this year will be applied to your August 2020 tuition payment. This is truly a win-win for everyone!!! We also encourage you to let friends and family members know about this program. They can also purchase gift cards to support your child's education!

Instructions for online ordering are listed below. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. Melissa Hodge, DCS Fundraising Coordinator, is point person in the front office for the Scrips program at DCS and is available for questions as well. God Bless and Go Warriors!!!

Love in Christ, Shelley Bethea/PTF

## **Online Ordering Instructions:**

- 1. Go to www.scripzone.com and click on New User.
- 2. Enter your information, and then join our group using ID: 843841DCS
- 3. Order gift cards and send a check to the DCS office. Cards will be available by Thursday afternoon! ©